
  
5/12/2022 

 

Fence Purchase  

 

The Chamber subcommittee working on fundraising for the Civic Green Concerts 

desired to partner with the town to purchase better fencing that could be utilized 

on event nights as required by the State of Indiana for Alcohol control.  They 

asked to split the cost.  I agree that this fencing will look better and be a better 

control mechanism as required by the state.  I would recommend the purchase.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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